
GOVERNMENT OF GOA 

ELECTRICITY DEPARTMENT 

OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE ENGINEER 

DIVISION- III, CURTI, PONDA, GOA 

E-mail: eediv3@yaho0.co.in Tel.:-0832-2312194 
Faxi-0832-2313231 

No.: Tender-1(21-22) /EE-II(SS) /22-23/ 134 Date: 18 /08/2022 

To, 
TheDeputy Conservator of Forest, 

North Goa Division, 
Ponda-Goa, 403401. 

Sub: Submission of Hard copy of the proposal for prior seeking permission 

of Forest land under section 2 of Forest (Conservation)Act, 1980. 

Name of work: Renovation of existing 110 KV Supa I 8 II EHV Lines and 

commissioning of new of 110KV D/C Towers line from 

Mollem to Collem for releasing 600OKVA Power supply to 

the Divisional Manager Southwest Railway (Hubli). 

Ref:-No. 5/FCA-167/PON/DCFN/TECH/2022-23/480 
Dated 16.08.2022 

Sir, 

With reference to your above referred letter dated 16.08.2022, it is to inform 

you that, the revised proposal with necessary changes in Survey nos. 63/2,3,4 

part, Sy. No. 34/1 part, Sy.No. 64/1 part, of Mollem Village and Sy No. 36 of 

Collem Village of Dharbandora Taluka in the Forest area i.e. 0.77 Ha. to 

0.854Ha. and hard copies will be furnished to your office after uploading the 

revised proposal in the Parivesh Portal. 

This is for your further needful action. 

Yours faithfully, 

Executive Engineer 
Div-I1I, Ponda. 

Copy to: 

1) The Assistant Engineer(Const), Div III, Ponda. 

2) The Assistant Engineer, S/D-I, Div XV, Civil, Ponda. 
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